

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD Tuesday 30th September

t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461

e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Photographer

The photographer is in school this Thursday taking individual and sibling group photographs (classes are taken later in the year). As in previous years we are able to include pre-school children on the photographs with their brothers and sisters. If this is the case please come to the school hall at 8.30am and the photos will be taken before school. Please note this early session is for pre-school children only, If all your children attend school, their group picture will be taken in the school day.

Harvest fundraising

This week we begin our harvest fundraising for the Cornerstone Centre in Manchester. We ask that the children can donate tinned and non-perishable food items which the school council will deliver on our behalf to this very worthwhile local charity. Also at the end of this half term we will hold our Silver Trail. Please save all your silver coins, 5ps in particular.

Money for the Office

Can all money sent into the office please be clearly marked with your child's name, class and be sealed in an envelope. I would also like to remind you about school building fund. If you have not already please could you send in your annual family contribution of £20. Thank you very much.

School Dinners

Please inform the office if your child is changing from packed lunches to school dinners or vice versa. Such choices cannot be made on a day to day basis as we have to plan dinners in advance.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





